November 20, 1997


Many thanks for all the work you did for our McLean Area Branch AAUW Used Book Sale. We needed you and appreciate the time you donated.


We hope you will use our bookmark with pleasure.




See you next year.




Sincerely,
6805 Dean Drive

McLean, Virginia 22101

November 20, 1997

Magruders Grocery

180 Maple Ave. West

Vienna, VA 22180

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your donation of shopping bags to the McLean Area Branch  AAUW for our Used Book Sale on November 7th, 8th and 9th 1997.

We used them for our Sunday $3.00 a bag sale and needed every one.  They were good for our cause and good advertising for your grocery. 

We hope you’ll use the enclosed bookmark with pleasure.






Sincerely,






Jean Fulenwider

6805 Dean Drive

McLean, Virginia 22101

November 20, 1997

The McLean Times

1760 Reston Parkway

Suite 41

Reston, VA 20190 

Dear Sir or Madam:

Thank you for carrying the McLean Area Branch AAUW Used Book collection and sale announcements.

We had many wonderful book donations from people who saw  the request in your paper and a good turnout for the sale itself. 

We appreciate all your help.  We hope you’ll use the enclosed book mark with pleasure.






Sincerely,






Jean Fulenwider

